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KIWANIS MEETING OF April 9th, 2018 
 

We had 11 members attend Monday's meeting. They were: Ann, Pat, Ben, 
Dal, Rick, Joe, Anne, Bob R, Bob F, Vince, and Dennis. 
 
President Dal led the meeting, Ben the Prayer and Ann the music. We 
sang, Smile sing a song and Grand old Flag. Lunch consisted  
of a Salad, Casserole, and French Bread. We had a Hu Hot fundraiser last 
week and our annual Pancake and Porkie breakfast on Sunday. We had a 
good attendance. The Key clubbers from Southwest and Preble did their 
usual great job. It would be difficult to hold the Pancake and Porkie event 
without their help. 
 
The final numbers are not in yet but we did raise $604 dollars from the 
Raffle and Tips. Special thanks to Joe's children who sold the Raffle tickets. 
Happy dollars were provided by Dennis and Rick. Invite guests to our 
special meeting on April 23rd. Dal plans to have one of these special 
meetings each quarter. 
 
Pat had the speaker who had to cancel. The result was that we had a 
Round Table. Upcoming events Sconniewood on Sunday April 29th. Youth 
Awards Tuesday May 8th. Scholarship Banquet  on Monday May 21st. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 

 


